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Early Release -
Robert Lee ISD
Blackwell CISD

****
High School Basketball - 

Menard Boys at Bronte, 5 pm
Robert Lee Girls at Bronte, 5 pm
Water Valley at Blackwell, 5 pm

High School Basketball -
Blackwell Girls at Eula Tournament

Blackwell, Bronte and Robert Lee
December 23 - January 3

The last issue of  The 
Observer/Enterprise for 2019 
will be published December 27, 
2019.

We hope readers will enjoy 
looking back at a few of  the 
stories making headlines this 
past year.  However, it will be 
impossible to include everything 
noteworthy from 2019.

The majority of  this edition 
will be dedicated to 2019 with 
current news included near the 
back of  the issue.

Friends of  the Robert Lee 
Care Center was recently 
awarded a grant of  $5,600 by 
the San Angelo Health 
Foundation.  The money will go 
toward construction of  a 
gazebo.  “To make life better for 
the residents of  Robert Lee Care 

Center” is the mission of  the 
Friends of  the Robert Lee Care 
Center.

The San Angelo Health 
Foundation  has awarded 
$768,586 to nineteen nonprofit 
organizations. With the addition 
of  these grants 213 
organizations and 754 projects 
have benefitted from Foundation 
funding since inception.

The Bronte FFA will host the 
inaugural Longhorn Classic 
Livestock Show on Saturday, 
January 4, 2020.

The event will begin at 9 am 
at the Coke County Livestock 
Barn in Robert Lee and will 
include a “celebrity 
showmanship” division in which 
teachers, faculty, and 
administrators of  Bronte ISD 
will show against one another 
for laughs and prizes.


